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Council Policy 
Water Service Connections to Multi-Unit Dwellings 
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RESOLUTION:  R375/10/04/26 
REPLACING:  R1039/08/11/24; R44/98/01/19 
DATE OF LAST REVIEW:  April 2010 
 
   
Water service connections to multi-unit residential dwellings shall be as outlined on the attached drawing dated 
May 1, 2006. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
NOTE:  PAGE 2 OF THIS POLICY IS A DRAWING DATED MAY 1, 2006 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
REASON FOR POLICY  
 To ensure that the City has a water shut-off for each metered customer, and to allow existing duplexes to service 
in an economical manner. 

LEGISLATIVE AUTHORITY 
 Community Charter. 

PROCEDURE FOR IMPLEMENTATION 
 Applications for a new service to a duplex unit are made at the Building & Permitting / One Window. The 
conditions listed on the drawing must be adhered to before a new account is opened. 
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